

Buckingham Park Church of England Primary School Nursery Newsletter

Volume 3:: Issue 3:: Monday 22nd September 2014

Calling all Superheroes!

Children and grown-ups love superheroes. This term we are incorporating superheroes into many areas of school life.

We want all our children to be 'superheroes' – defending what is right and just, helping others and working for the good of all. Our 'superheroes' are the children who follow our values and help others to.



You can help your child to be a Buckingham Park Superhero by talking to him and her about our values.



Earrings



Please remember that it is our school and nursery policy that no jewellery should be worn by children. This includes any type of earring.

If your child is spotted in school wearing earrings we will write to you asking that the earrings are removed and not worn in school.

We appreciate your support in this matter.

www.buckinghampark.bucks.sch.uk

Keeping Safe on the School Site









Please take note of these rule reminders which help to keep everyone who comes on to our site safe and healthy. Thank you for your support with this.

We are delighted that so many children are able to walk, cycle or scooter to school. These are healthy and fun ways to travel. We do not allow scooters or bicycles to be ridden anywhere on the school site (including the playground and the area at the side of the school by the entrance gate and Nursery door). Please ask your child to push his or her scooter or bicycle in the school grounds. Thank you for your support with this.

It is our policy that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds of at any time (unless used as an aid to visual impairment or disability). We also kindly request that dogs are not tied up and left unattended at the school gates.

Smoking is not permitted anywhere on the school site.



Buckingham Park Community Centre 26 September | From 9.30am



Quiz Night - This Friday!

Our first social event of the year, organised by our wonderful PTA is the Quiz Night.

It's on Friday 26th September with doors opening at 7.30pm for an 8.00pm start. Tickets are £10 per person which includes a fish and chip supper and your first drink. There will be a bar selling alcoholic and soft drinks.

Teams of up to 8 people will be the order of the day.



LAST OPPORTUNITY TO PURCHASE
TICKETS FOR THE QUIZ IS TODAY!
TICKETS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT THE
PLAYGROUND STALL FROM 3PM